
05/10/2018 

MRS Lara Kerby 
ST 
NSW 
Lara_scuba@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

To the assessing officer

As a local resident, I am writing to advise you that I am totally against the installation of the 
40m mobile phone tower at 1 Lakeshore Drive.

Please do NOT install this tower 

Regards Lara 

Sent: 5/10/2018 9:54:41 AM
Subject: Online Submission


